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Thank you to everyone who came and supported the children in our Year group showcase 

on Wednesday. Well done to all the children, even if they did not speak, they all helped 

with organising and planning.  

Maths 

We began our new unit this week – Area and Perimeter. We have started by looking at the 

area and perimeter of rectangles, using our number and x-tables knowledge to help us. 

Science 
This week, we have been looking at the Earth’s rotation. We looked at what the difference 
between an orbit and rotation is, and why/how we have days and years on Earth. 
 

English 
In writing, we published our Biography of an Astronaut work, and they are just fab! The 
children have worked so hard on them and should be very proud of themselves! 
 

Jodrell Bank Trip 

All payments for this trip are to be made by Friday 22nd March – via ParentPay. The 
cost is £18.50. If you have any concerns, please speak to Mrs Holland.  
 
If your child receives a free school meal, please also speak with Mrs Holland no later than the 
22nd March is you would like school to provide your child with a packed lunch. 
 

Assessment Week 
Next week is assessment week across school. The children will be doing Reading, Punctuation 
and Grammar (SpaG), Spelling and Maths tests. This allows us to track their progress so far, 
as well as identify areas of weakness and incorporate this in to our lessons moving forwards.  
 
 
Mrs Westwood and Miss Caine 


